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The Lord Bless and Keep You 
This New Year!

“I can do all things through Christ  
who gives me strength.”  

—Philippians 4:13

We want to take a moment and look at an incredible 
fact that’s too good not to share. As the momentum 
of Jesus’ soon return is rapidly picking up, we want 
to encourage each one of you—our AWA family of 
supporters and prayer warriors with the grandeur of 
God’s design.

These times we’re in right now - know that you are 
not just a part of it, you were designed into it... because 
not only does God want you in His kingdom, but He has 
called you to life for such a time as this. You were not 
meant for Abraham’s day, Solomon’s day, Jeremiah’s day, 

Christ’s day, John Wycliff ’s day, Martin Luther’s day, nor 
Mrs. White’s day. You, beloved child of God, are meant 
for right now, here in this exact time, to be a partaker of 
the Three Angels’ Messages going to all the people of the 
earth. Why? Because God fit you with exactly the right 
capabilities for the hour that is upon us. 

For Kyle and I, we see that there is no better time 
for us to be alive than now because we were made for 
this day and age. The work we are doing despite the 
climate of the world is a testament that we need to be 
right where God has us. The work we did last year—
Kyle digging heartily into God’s flying assets, fixing 
problems that never before had a solution, God using 
him to make a way where before there didn’t seem to be 
one, simple fixes that no one had thought of, touching 
hearts of those we both flew for angel flights, my work in 
the office that lifted my colleagues and our supporting 
family, and much more—this has all been God’s design 
to do a special end time work.



For each of you that are with us on this journey, you 
are vital. You are vital to the work we’re doing, because 
you are doing it with us. Your prayers push us forward 
when the going gets really tough and your mission-
minded stewardship of His funds that you give make the 
prayers a reality. You are all so important and for that we 
thank you from the bottom of our hearts! Thank you! 

This year there may be some extreme challenges we’ll 
face. We were challenged last year with being unable to 
travel to our bases so Kyle could do annuals on planes 
or work needed on some aircraft. Yet, whatever comes 
our way, we are keeping our sights set on Christ and His 
victory at the cross. 

As we face an unknown year, we invite you to 
remain with us in your support. We invite you to take 
a step of faith and perhaps for the first time, commit 
to supporting the Lord’s work He’s called us to in the 
Great Commission. We are soldiers in these end times, 
spiritual soldiers to spread the Three Angels’ Messages 
by the means He sets before us. Let’s walk together 
across the battlefield and straight for His Kingdom! 

Onward and upward dear friends!

Until next month!

The Stevenson Family
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